
Director of “Sri Guru Ram Dass Jee International Airport Amritsar” Mr. Manoj Chansoria expressed his
gratitude to “Uzbekistan Airways” for its contribution to the development of air transportation at Amritsar
airport.





"We express our sincere gratitude to “Uzbekistan Airways” for the stable operation of flights to Amritsar airport
and hope for your support in the future", - said in the letter of gratitude.

"Uzbekistan Airways" started operating flights between Tashkent and Amritsar (India) in March 2000 with the
frequency of 2 flights per week, currently the frequency of flights is three flights per week. As a result of 2019,
the airline served 26576 passengers at Amritsar Airport, having operated 114 flights.



Keep up to date with all news from Uzbekistan Airways.

 

 Download PDF 

https://corp.uzairways.com/en/print/pdf/node/692

